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Incident:  Fatal Traffic Collision 
Date/Time: September 26, 2022, at approximately 4:15 a.m. 
Location: Intersection of Stewart Ave and Boyce Rd 
Case #: 220926003 
Media Contact: FremontPDPIO@fremont.gov; (510) 790-6802 
 

September 26, 2022, Fatal Traffic Collision 
 
On September 26, 2022, at approximately 4:15 a.m., officers were dispatched to the intersection of 
Stewart Ave and Boyce Road for a major traffic collision. A passenger vehicle was traveling 
westbound on Stewart Ave, and as it entered Boyce Road, the vehicle collided with a tractor 
hauling a tanker. The tractor was traveling northbound on Boyce Road. Three occupants were in 
the passenger vehicle, and one of the occupants passed away. Information on the deceased 
occupant is pending the coroner's identification and notification of next of kin. The tractor driver 
was not injured and remained on scene to cooperate with the investigation.  
 
The Fremont Police Department Traffic Unit took over this collision investigation. This incident 
remains an active investigation. Anyone witnessing the collision or with information regarding this 
collision please contact Officer Vincent Montojo at vmontojo@fremont.gov or Officer LanTran at 
ltran@fremont.gov, or by calling Fremont Police Department at (510) 790-6800. We also accept 
anonymous tips. Text, ‘Tip FremontPD’ followed by your short message to 888-777 or via the web 
at https://www.fremontpolice.gov/i-want-to/submit-a-non-urgent-tip  
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